
Catholic Schools Week Food Collection 

Helping our Community! 
Dear School Families,  

  We are asking our students to help their community by participating 

in a food drive! Items collected will help “stock the shelves” of the    

St. Stephen’s Food Pantry. The collection will run from                   

February 1st to the  5th. (Monday.-Friday) 

Listed below are the food and other needed items for your child’s 

grade. The items will be placed under the poster of the Football team 

that your child thinks will win the Super Bowl! 

Thank you for your help this project!                                                         

The Catholic Identity Committee and Deacon Denny 

T-Th Preschool- Cereal or Instant Oatmeal / M.W.F. loaf of bread 

High 5     Package of cookies or box of Hot Chocolate packets 

TK -          Snack packs of Jello or pudding 

Kdg.         Canned frosting, cake or brownie mix  

Grade 1   Hamburger Helper any flavor 

Grade 2   Canned Ravioli or SpaghettiOs 

Grade 3   Canned Tuna or Chicken / Veg. or Canola cooking oil 

Grade 4   Saltine crackers, Ready to serve canned Chili 

Grade 5   Pop Tarts and or Jelly or Jam 

Grade 6   Liquid Laundry soap or Dishwashing soap 

Grade 7   Kleenex (Puffs or Kleenex brand) or Paper Towels 

Grade 8   Ketchup and/or Mustard   


